To Senators on the Senate Select Committee on Climate Policy,

The proposed government targets are appaling. They need to be a minimum of 15%.

Paying polluters is appaling. No where in the proposal are there incentives not to pollute. True
costs must be accepted by industry, flowing to the consumer. Apply permits at the individual level,
not the money grabbing environment polluting industries.

Regards

Shawn Buchan



